
July JCRC Club meeting minutes, 31 July 2012. 
 

The meeting was called to order by the club president (Mr. Eddie Cline) at 6:50pm. 

 

The treasurer’s report was read and explained. 

 

The club raffle was drawn by Mr. Ray Starnes, the winner was Ethan. 

 

Hearty thanks went out to all the people that volunteered and helped during the multiple 

VBS demonstrations. 

 

The president brought up for discussion the possibility of giving a $10 discount for 

membership renewals before 1 January.  This is to be a continuing discussion for a few 

more months in order to get the complete discussion with most club members. 

 

We are further researching ways and costs of providing power to the Lower Area Flight 

line. 

 

This year the club membership will be due before 1 January, this is to make sure that all 

members have current AMA memberships.  The agreement with the city states that we 

shall have insurance to cover the site and people, which the AMA does, but we have been 

getting gaps in the AMA renewals.  To confirm everyone’s AMA status, the club dues 

will be due prior to 1 January and the gate codes will be changed on 1 January.  This 

notice will be repeated at every meeting until January. 

 

The meeting was then adjourned with a unanimous due to a strong thunderstorm hitting 

the field. 

 

-Anthony Hall 

Treasurer 


